Dear Colleagues: 

I just wanted to alert you that the Ornamental and Turf Disease Conference will again be held in the Downtown Hilton in Portland, OR on January 14, 2004. It will be from 9 a.m. to approximately 4:00 p.m. 

It will continue to be organized to encourage information-sharing and discussion. This meeting has always been an excellent forum for presenting research pertinent to the Northwest and California. It has also provided a forum for discussing ongoing projects or problems and getting feedback to gain from the experience in the room. 

I will send out another announcement requesting subjects that you want to present, but any requests or suggestions at this point are welcome. 

In case you have not guessed it yet, I will be the chairman this year. Feel free to forward this to co-workers that may not have received it. 

Chris Olsen
Field Development 
Ph: 909-261-8228
chris.olsen@bayercropscience.com
